
Open Spaces walkround 1700 on 26 September 2018 
 
Cllrs Hill and Levermore walked around the KGA recreation ground and Community 
Orchard with the following points noted; 
 

• Overall the site looked good, well maintained and was well used. 

• The inside edges of the BMX track needed strimming to match the excellent 
work done around the outside bank. 

• There were some holes in the dirt where the feet go on the bench by the BMX 
track start that needed filled and maintained. 

• The long grass (hay) in the wild flower part of the Community Orchard needed 
cutting and taking away (sooner rather than later) 

• The football pitch in the sports area needed mowing. 

• Caroline to ensure we know what Chris Green has planned for 
irises/bulbs/bracken etc. 

 
John Rayner 


